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CACFP Team Nutrition Training Webinar and Wellness Kit Opportunity 

Nutrition and Wellness Opportunities in the CACFP: Team Nutrition Training Tips and 

Resources Webinar 

Join us for a webinar on March 19, 2015, at 2:00 PM CST. 

Registration is available now at 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6781154766307632130. 

The Illinois State Board of Education, Nutrition and Wellness Programs, invites Child and Adult 

Care Food Program (CACFP) institutions to join a webinar in celebration of National Nutrition 

Month ® in March. During the webinar ISBE will review child nutrition education tips and 

resources, and provide an overview of a new Team Nutrition Training Wellness Kit opportunity 

for independent centers participating in the CACFP. 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

webinar. 

CACFP Team Nutrition Training Wellness Kit Application 

The CACFP Team Nutrition Training Wellness Kit Application for eligible Independent Centers 

participating in the CACFP is posted online under What’s New? at http://www.isbe.net/nutrition/. 

The Wellness Kit program is designed to enhance nutrition and physical activity education for 

children in fun and creative ways, and will include a variety of nutrition-related storybooks, 

activities, and educational curriculum that emphasize the importance of eating fruits, vegetables 

and whole grains.  

Carefully review the application for all of the requirements. All independent centers in Illinois 

that participate in the CACFP and have 75% or more of their students eligible for free and 

reduced price meals are eligible to apply. 

The deadline to apply is April 10, 2015. 

This project is funded by FY13 Team Nutrition Training Federal funds from the U.S. 

Department of Agriculture (USDA). 

http://www.isbe.net/nutrition/

